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September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Food and Nutrition Department is planning a visit for Year 12 Food and Nutrition students to 
The Lewes District Partnership Food Summit on Wednesday 9 October. The summit is being held 
at Denton Island Community Centre, Newhaven. 
 
It will involve facilitated conversations with expert speakers about good food movements in 
schools and across Sussex, a delicious and sustainable lunch, interactive activities, celebration of 
community actions, stories of food and landscape and will provide students with the opportunity 
to have their say. 
 
To attend please complete the consent form via ParentPay on the school website. If you do not 
have a ParentPay log in, please email parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name and 
tutor group.  
 
Students should meet outside Room 20 on the Arundel Road site at 12:00pm.  
 
They will arrive back at School to the Arundel Road site at 4:30pm, where they will make their 
own way home. 
 
Students will be provided lunch, which is being catered by the Lewes District Food Partnership. 
They should bring a notepad, pen, a drink and a healthy snack.  Students should wear sensible 
clothing and a waterproof coat in case the weather is wet. 
 
The closing date for the trip is Monday 30 September.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs V. Feneron 

Head of Food and Nutrition 


